
 
May 21, 2023 

 

The Hon.___________________ 

U.S. House of Representatives 

The Capitol 

Washington, DC 20510 

Senator Dianne Feinstein 

United States Senate 

The Capitol 

Washington, DC 20510 

Senator Alex Padilla 

United States Senate 

The Capitol 

Washington, DC 20510

 

RE: Please support The Dream Act of 2023 (S.365) 

 

Dear Members of Congress, 

As an Episcopalian and your constituent, I am writing to urge you to commit to passing legislation 

that provides legal status for Dreamers, individuals who arrived as undocumented immigrants 

as children. 

The Episcopal Church has advocated for passing the Dream Act since 2012 when it called on 

Congress to pass "federal legislation that presents a pathway to citizenship for undocumented 

youth and young adults." Polls also consistently show that Americans across the political 

spectrum support providing Dreamers with a pathway to citizenship, showing that protecting 

Dreamers is an issue that brings Americans together instead of dividing them. 

Congress has options for protecting Dreamers. Senators Graham and Durbin reintroduced the 

Dream Act of 2023 (S.365). Given that Congress has tried to fix this issue since 2001 without 

making progress in protecting Dreamers, my neighbors deserve a chance to become full-fledged 

members of my community after making the United States their home. Please commit to passing 

legislation protecting Dreamers by the end of 2023. 

Thank you, 

(Print Name) ________________________________________________________________ 

Address ____________________________________________________________________ 

___________________________________________________________________________ 


